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St Joan of Arc Parish, Haberfield will be celebrating the feast of 
Mary, our Mother and Queen on Sunday 24th August at the 
9am Mass.  
Following Mass, there will be a procession, where the statue of 
Mary will be carried around the church and then across to the 
school for light lunch. During the procession, we will recite the 
Rosary in honour of Our Lady. 
We invite everyone to come and join us for this special feast. 
We invite those participating to assist with lunch by providing a 
dish from your culture – hot or cold, sweet or savoury. We want 
this to be a multicultural expression of our faith where we can 
celebrate our various beginnings. 
For further information, please scan the 
QR code or contact St Joan of Arc Parish 
Office on (02) 97986657 or by email: 
admin@stjoanofarc.org.au 

Thank you     


